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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

“Great Things” 

“I Stand Amazed (How Marvelous)” 

“Build My Life” 

“Abide (Live)” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Lead Me, Lord” 

“’Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus” 

February 13, 2022 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

RELINQUISHING ALL TO FOLLOW CHRIST 
Wade Allen - Lead Pastor 

Luke 5:1-11 
 

Interactive Study Notes on the  
You Version Bible App 

https://bible.com/events/48842638
https://bible.com/events/48842638


Nursery Volunteers 

9:00 AM Joyce White 

10:30 AM Kayleigh & Caleb Dye 

February 6 Report  
Worship Service 70 

Live View Families 13 

Total Attendance 83 

Sunday School 46 

Community Groups 71 

Online Long-Views 28 

Organic Reach 114 
 

General Fund $6291.42 

Camp $150.00 

Benevolence $50.00 

Mower Fund $50.00 

Missions $75.00 

Youth  $25.00 

 

Deacon of the Month for February 

Dean Horton 

“And whoever gives one of these  
little ones even a cup of cold water because  

he is a disciple, truly, I say to you, he will by no 

means lose his reward.” (Matthew 10:42) 

BROKEN HEART FOR A BROKEN WORLD 

I am looking forward to the chance 
to give toward the Jerry Kidd Missions 
Offering in just a few weeks, but I’m also 
really excited about helping in a tangible 
way right here in our neighborhood! We 
don’t have to go far to find brokenness. 

This month, our church family has rallied 
together in an attempt to be a blessing to 
some of our neighbors. In case you missed it, 
we are collecting items to be donated to 
Westside Elementary School this week. 

I want to thank you for your positive 
response and generosity in this effort. I 
think we can say that our “tub runneth 
over!” If you still plan to give toward this 
effort, please let the office know when 
you plan to drop off your donation. 

And please... please remember to 
pray for our schools, teachers, parents 
and administrators during this trying time! 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

Feb 27 World Missions Day 

Mar 20-26 Spring Break 
(No Community Groups) 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

